
The BRCB is working diligently to facilitate refunds for the Disney 
Trip.  At this time, we will begin with providing refunds for the senior 
class. Details to come.

Grades 9, 10 and 11- please be aware that we are planning to take 
this trip next year. I encourage you to consider keeping your account 
so that you do not have to start the process over with less time to pay 
off the trip. You can simply roll over your current money to next year.

If you do not wish to have monies rolled over to next year's trip...we 
will work with you on a case by case basis. If you plan on traveling out 
of state next school year with the BRCB- no action needed at this 
time. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 


